
Improper Contextual Use in Publication
RE:
Misuse of the REALTOR® Trademark
Dear Sir/Madam:
The [Insert Member Board name] appreciates your service to the public and the real estate industry as a respected source of real estate news. You can understand our surprise and disappointment to see that the REALTOR® trademark was incorrectly used in your [Insert description of publication in which the improper form appears – including title, date, issue, and link, if appropriate].
As [Insert appropriate title (President, CEO, Association Executive, etc.)] of the [Insert Member Board name],
I want to take this opportunity to remind you that the term “REALTOR®” is a federally registered collective membership mark which identifies real estate professionals who are members of the NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® (NAR) and subscribe to its strict Code of Ethics.

Since REALTOR® is a registered mark and serves this special identifying function, it should be used only in reference to real estate professionals who are members of NAR. The term REALTOR® should never be used interchangeably with the terms “real estate broker,” “broker,” or “real estate agent,” or in any other context which suggests that a person who deals in real estate is a REALTOR® without regard to his or her membership in NAR. 

In the future, please capitalize the term REALTOR® in the manner specified in the AP and UPI style books and continue to use it only when referring to members of NAR. If you require any assistance in determining if a particular person is a member of NAR, please consult NAR’s member directory available at: http://www.realtor.org/directories.
For more information, visit http://www.realtor.org/logos-and-trademark-rules and view a brief, animated video explaining proper use of the REALTOR® trademarks.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
[Signature of Officer]
cc:
NAR Trademark Protection Coordinator (trademark@realtors.org)
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